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Minutes of GMCA  January 2, 2017 

The meeting was called to order by President Lisa Hicks Clayton at 7:08 P.M. 

Officer Tim Ciochon was noted and welcomed at the meeting   He is the current Crime Prevention and Community 
Outreach Officer. 

By motion ad vote, the minutes from December were approved. 

Treasurer’s Report 

Pursuant to motion, second and vote, the treasurer’s report was approved. 

Sunshine Committee 

The committee sent out letters to three new residents.  No response yet. 

Neighborhood Watch 

Officer Ciochon says that it has mostly been quiet in our subdivision lately. 

Community News 

On January 10, 2017 will be Dearborn-Dearborn Heights A Tale of Two Cities; 11:30 A.M.  

April 21, 2017 will be the Spring Fling Cleanup for senior citizens and for disabled people.  

Auditing of Books 

The auditing of our books was completed.  There was an objection that the final balance at the old bank did not match the 
beginning balance at Flagstar Bank.  This was minor and easily resolved. 

Tiger Game 

There was a proposal to add a $5 charge for the bus, as this is a significant convenience.  This will not be added to 
the budget. 

Subdivision Signs 

The subdivision signs on warren Avenue are turning yellow and are peeling.  A proposal was made to leave the 
current amount in the budget for now, but to get additional bids.  The signs last about ten years.   We will consider 
raising our dues from $20 to $25. 

2017 Budget 

Last year, there were 15 – 20 attendees at the Ice Cream Social.  A Budget of $200 seemed excessive for this.  It was 
reduced to zero.  We will consider a block party or combining with other functions.  It was decided to reduce the 
budget for the Residential Gathering from $1,000 to $750.  The budget was approved as amended. 

Holiday Lights Contest 

There were three winners.  Elzein Family,  Shetler Family, and Vial Family. 

Easter Egg Hunt  

April 9, 2017 

Good of the Order 

Nothing. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:09 P.M. 


